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19 April 2017 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Welcome back to the Summer Term. I hope you and your families were able to enjoy a lovely Easter break. 
 
I am writing to update you with regards to the new build for Fledglings. 
 
Firstly, thank you for your amazing patience. The new building is long overdue and overcoming the barriers to 
moving forward has been very time consuming for all involved.  
 
But, there is news. The school is now employing the services of a company called ‘Green Modular’ www.green-
modular.com. They have recently built at Worstead Primary School. 
 
We are at the planning application stage but if things run smoothly, the building will start towards the end of the 
summer term and be open for business in September 2017. 
 
I will keep you up-to-date with any developments. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
Ms Julie Church 
Headteacher 
Salhouse VC C of E Primary School 
Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402 
office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk   www.salhouseschool.co.uk 
 
Don’t forget to checkout our Facebook page! 
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